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10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 4 October 1979

When the Chancellor and the Prime
Minister met this morning, the Chancellor
snid that he was concerned ahout demands
that might be coming forward from public
sector corporations for additional funding.
The Prime Minister said that she would like
to have a summary note setting out what /

these additional demands might be, and I
would be grateful if you could send me
such a note before the weekend.

T. P. LANKESTER

M.A. Hall, Es=q.,
H.M, Treasury.




